
The Volkswagen Diesel Emissions Environmental Mitigation Trusts     

IMPORTANT NOTICE RELATED TO SECURITY OF  COMMUNICATIONS 
BETWEEN THE TRUSTEE AND DESIGNATED BENEFICIARIES 

Dated: December 14, 2018 

 

Wilmington Trust, N.A., as Trustee for both the Volkswagen Diesel Emissions Environmental 
Mitigation Trust for State Beneficiaries, Puerto Rico, and the District of Columbia (the “State 
Trust”) and the Volkswagen Diesel Emissions Environmental Mitigation Trust for Indian Tribe 
Beneficiaries (the “Indian Tribe Trust”) — collectively, the “Trusts” — has received notice that 
fake e-mails containing inaccurate information about the process and procedures surrounding 
requesting funding from the Trusts, and purporting to be sent from the Trustee, are in circulation. 

PLEASE BE ADVISED that all official communications relating to funding requests are only 
communicated by the Trustee to Designated Beneficiaries of the Trusts via secure channels. 

The Trustee takes Information Security very seriously and does not publicize, release, or make 
available any contact details of individuals representing Designated Beneficiaries or prospective 
Beneficiaries, except where required by law.  To date, we confirm that no Beneficiary contact 
information has been compromised.    

If you have any concerns about a communication you have received, please contact the Trustee 
to ask about the authenticity of the communication.  

  

BY:   Wilmington Trust, N.A., as Trustee  
 
DATE:  December 14, 2018 


